

Aspire, Desire, Believe, Achieve
Coleridge Road, Rotherham, South Yorkshire S65 1LW
t: 01709 828 988 e: enquiries@coleridgeprimary.org w: www.coleridgeprimary.org

## Christmas Market Donations and Apply for a Stall Thursday 14 December 2023, between 2.00-3.30 pm

Dear families,

Coleridge Primary's Christmas Market will take place on Thursday 14 December 2023, between 2.00 and 3.30pm.

We plan to have the usual range of food, drink, gift stalls, tombola, and lots of fun and games.

As usual we are asking for your help to make all this happen... If you have any of the items below that are in a good condition that another family could enjoy, please would you consider donating them for us to use at the fair?

## We would love your:

- Pre-loved school uniform
- Books
- Games (board games, card games etc)
- Puzzles (please check that all pieces are there)
- Unused craft/construction kits
- Items for our Tombola e.g. bubble bath, shampoo, soap etc.



## Would you like your own stall at the fair?

We are inviting parents/carers or local businesses to run their own stall. Cost for a stall would be £10 for 1 table. To apply for a stall please go to the office to pay and give your details or you can email us at enquiries@coleridgeprimary.org. Please note stalls will be allocated on a first come, first served basis but also making sure we have a balance of different types of stalls. The cut-off date to apply for a stall is 17 November 23.

Thank you all in advance for your support in enabling us to raise money for the school and our children. We will be sending out more information over the next few weeks but in the meantime spread the word to your friends and family about the Christmas Market and have a wonderful half-term.

Kind regards

Tank

Ian Tankard, Executive Head Teacher

